
 

 

 

 

PHISHING SCAM ALERT 

 

One of our members received an email purportedly from the president of 

APA seeking financial information. This is a phishing email—do NOT 

respond or click on any of the links. As always exercise caution and do 

not disclose personal information, account login details or financial 

information. If in doubt, please check with the APA secretariat directly. 

 

 


